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July 20       Packing House Pub 
July 27       Packing House Pub 
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SIGNS SIGNS EVERYWHERE 
THERE’S SIGNS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Sheriff returned to duty with a quiz. 
Some questions were easy: 

Which word do you always spell wrong?  
Answer: Wrong 

Some were tricky: 

What is the result when you divide 20 by 
half and subtract 10?                            
Answer: Half is 0.5. So, 20 /0.5 – 10 = 40 – 
10 = 30 

And some were hard 

Who was the last prisoner to be held in 
the Tower of London? Answer: Rudolf 
Hesse 

Feeling no remorse, the Sheriff just smiled at 
the groans and listened to the happy flutter of 
polymer bills into the collection tray.  

 

 



 

 

 

 
 
July 6th Meeting – a true fellowship 
meeting to get the new Rotary year 
underway. Little business was conducted 
other than the welcoming of Jack Degruchy 
as our first Quarter President.  

 
 
Pollinator Garden – four gardens were 

planned and have been completed. For those 
of you with short memories like me they are 
located at Sarson’s Beach Park, Cameron 
Park, The Royal Canadian Legion and Karis 
Support shelter. They are Sarson’s Beach It’s 
now time to pause during the high heat of 
summer. Fall isn’t a great time to put in a new 
garden so likely we will be looking for 
locations in the Spring 2024.  

 
 
Rotary District 5060 Websites –   
 
District Website  

 
https://rotary060.org/ 
 
Videos  

https://vimeocom/rotary5060 
 
End Polio  

https://www.endpolio.org/resource-center 
 
 
 
 
 

HUMOUR 
 
 

 
 

 
Who says fawns are the only forest animals 
with a deer-in-the-headlights look 
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GUEST SPEAKERS 
 
There was not a guest speaker this week.  

 
  

 
GALLERY 
 

  
Antique Machinery by Artsy Aaureiya 

(USA) 

 
 

 
Painted One - 4 by Knofels (Poland) 

 

 

 
Open Woman_Arts set 1 by Diulga07aiart 

(Indonesia) 

 
 
 
 
ADVERTISING 
 
New Year – New opportunity to 
advertise! 
 
 
   


